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Dear Residents, 
 
We would like to invite your kasambahays to attend this First Aid and Safety Training that will 
be held on Sunday, July 10, 2022, from 9 AM to 11 AM at the DVA Pavilion.  
 
Dr. Rouel M. Azores, DVA Governor, and a resident doctor, will conduct the training that will 
provide your kasambahays with the basic knowledge to properly respond to medical 
emergencies. This training could make a difference when accidents happen in the home – 
preventing minor injuries from becoming worse and even saving lives. 
 
For reservations, you may call the DVA Office at 8 843 2262 and look for Leizel Arganda. 
 
 
DVA Management 


